









Principal: Mr G Harris BA (Hons), MA, NPQH

Website: www.bca.warrington.ac.uk

GHA/CHE/YR6/002

21 July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child to Beamont Collegiate Academy in September. It was great to see so many of them attending during their transition week and I know we will be seeing many of them at our summer school programme in August.

I'm sure you are aware that schools have been asked by the Government to test students at the start of the school year. In advance of testing is necessary for us to gain your consent to test your child. The test will be self-administered and will involve the insertion of a nose swab. Following their test they will return home and then return to school, unless they test positive, for their first full day on Monday 6 September. On Monday 6 September they should arrive on the school site at 8:15am.

In order to provide the consent for us to test your child for Covid-19 please follow the link or OR code below:

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/VB6999F

The table below sets out what time your child should arrive for their test:

Thursday 2 September 2021

marsaay 2 September 2021	
8:30-9:30	7B
9:00-9:30	7E
9:30-10:00	7A
10:00-10:30	7M
10:30-11:00	70
11:00-11:30	7N
11:30-12:00	7T

Yours sincerely

Mr G Harris Principal















